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with a larger pixel size
was recognized in both

cases of BL1 and BL2. The
focus of these

experiments is to perform
a study of the LAT

sensitivity around the
second knee energy,

which is expected to be
an especially important

energy range for the
gamma-ray detection with
the enhanced version of

LAT, since the
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background emission in
this energy range is

important for a
quantitative gamma-ray
analysis. However, the

results of the BL2
experiment will be

presented as well. This
experiment is devoted to
the development of the
fine-grained synchrotron
component of the LAT (as
well as the ones in other
orbit). The purpose is to
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study the performances of
the LAT in the region

around the second knee
energy and in the high-

energy part of the
spectrum with the goal of
directly comparing them
with the AGILE satellite

data. ---------
---------------------
--------------------

-------------------- Orbit Obs.
BL1 BL2 energy energy
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